
19 September 2022

Robin McCarthy 

By email.

Dear Robin,

Re: information relating to Mackenzie District Council CEO. (Our ref. 565).

We have decided to release the information you have requested; - please see below our answers 
in red. 

I have noticed an advertisement on Trade me for a CEO for the Mackenzie District Council.

1. Has the CEO resigned?  No.

2. If not, what is the purpose of the advertisement.  The current CEO is on a fixed term agreement that 
expires in April 2023.

3. Where is the CEOs primary place of residence?  Christchurch and Takapō. 

4. Does the CEO live within daily commuting distance of the Fairlie offices? Yes.

5. Does the CEO work from the Fairlie offices on a daily basis?  Yes.

6. How many Council staff work remotely from the Council offices?  Nil on a permanent basis.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this further with us, please feel free to contact me.

Yours sincerely,



Cathy Matheson.

Records Advisor

Mackenzie District Council


